4, AUSTRALIA
SISt

FairWork
Commission

25 February 2015

Ms Diana Asmar

Secretary

Health Services Union - Victoria No.1 Branch
208-212 Park Street

South Melbourne VIC 3205

via e-mail: info@hsuvic.asn.au

Dear Ms Asmar

Health Services Union - Victoria No.1 Branch
Financial Report for the year ended 30 June 2014 - FR2014/242

I acknowledge receipt of the amended financial report for the year ended 30 June 2014 for the
Health Services Union - Victoria No.1 Branch. The amended financial report was lodged with the
Fair Work Commission (FWC) on 24 February 2015.

The financial report has now been filed. You are not required to take any further action in respect
of the report lodged.

Should you wish to discuss the matters raised in this letter, or if you require further information on
the financial reporting requirements of the Act, | may be contacted on (03) 8661 7675 or by email
at ken.morgan@fwc.gov.au

Yours sincerely

i

£
.

Ken Morgan
Financial Reporting Advisor
Regulatory Compliance Branch

11 Exhibition Street Telephone: (03) 8661 7777
Melbourne VIC 3000 International: (613) 8661 7777
GPO Box 1994 Facsimile: (03) 9655 0401

Melbourne VIC 3001 Email: orgs@fwc.gov.au
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